
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Friends of Hayton School PTA Christmas Fair 

Friday 1st December 2023 2pm – 3.30pm 

The Friends of Hayton School are again running the Christmas Fair on the 1st of December 2023. It raises 

vital funds for our school PTA, which are so important to us and help us to improve the school facilities, 

and in turn all the children benefit.   

Thanks to the help and support of of our local school community and local businesses our Grand Prize 

Draw 2022 was a great success. Last year, the funds we raised from this event, went on to help support the 

school with many essential items for the children’s education as well as helping fund a new adventure 

playground for the children. This year, on our wish list, we are hoping to raise funds to start refurbishing 

classrooms and providing new reading books across the school to help support our Little Acorns turning 

into Mighty Oaks.  

This year we want to make it bigger and better than ever, but we can’t do this without your help! We are 

looking for prize donations and are offering opportunities for businesses to sponsor our event. Would your 

business like to donate a prize? Perhaps take up a sponsorship where your logo will be printed on each and 

every prize draw ticket / poster and social media advertisement. Sponsorship is a donation of £100.  

We have a limited number of tables which are pre-bookable if you would like to sell your wares. Tables are 

£10 each plus a raffle prize. These are limited and subject to availability- if you would like one please email 

a member of the team with what wares you wish to sell.  

If you would like to donate a prize, please do get in touch with either Gillian Todd (Secretary)    

gillian.todd1609@gmail.com or Charlotte Draper (Chair)  cdraper@hayton.cumbria.sch.uk  

If you are unable to donate a prize but have an alternative way to offer support to our fair or can provide a 

cake / help with a stand we would love to hear from you, so please get in touch,  

Kind regards, 

Gillian Todd – Secretary 

 gillian.todd1609@gmail.com  07780880277 

Charlotte Draper – Chair  

 cdraper@hayton.cumbria.sch.uk  07738103623 

 

On behalf of Hayton School PTA  
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